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Session 200: Divine indifference, true love 
 
Summary: Individuals get involved in the emotional bodies of others through religions and 
through acts of believing that focusing on other people’s responsibilities. They do not wish 
to focus on their own development. So, they focus on other people, other people accepting 
that then become imprisoned to them. This is where the true meaning of love and caring 
come in.  

We run into difficulty with people thinking that we are saying or teaching for you to become 
apathetic towards the needs of your brothers and sisters, and this is not what we're 
saying. There is a fine line between helping and assisting someone in their weakness. But 
people must reach a certain level of understanding before they grasp the nonverbal 
healing. It is the nonverbal projections of knowingness that began to transfer between 
individuals when entities reach that level of understanding. Whatsoever you focus your 
attention on, there is where the support going of your consciousness. The aspects are 
entities, they exist on the Earth plane. They have been fed and nourished by the 
consciousness of man being focused in that area, rather than observing and transiting 
through this world, that you call physical matter. They now need the life force, which they 
can only get as it flows through mankind. Man has been trying to straighten out his brother, 
he has been trying to save the world, he has been trying to prove who God is, all of these 
things have existed. Wars, sickness, poverty, exist because man focuses his attention on 
them, to fix them. Individuals who use these manipulative powers of being weak, are sick, 
to imprison others within their bonds, when it no longer works, they will cease. They will 
grow by the very act of not having the mental support of others to indulge their 
weaknesses, their entrapment by the aspects.  

Report by Daniel Erickson 
 


